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New Traffic Pattern: Southbound I-275 from Hillsborough Ave to I-4 

 

Tampa, FL – Over the next four weeks, the I-275 capacity improvements project team will 

implement a new traffic pattern of all southbound I-275 travel lanes from north of 

Hillsborough Avenue to north of the I-4 interchange in Tampa.  

Nightly lane closures are expected Sunday through Thursday from 9 p.m. to 6:30 a.m.  

Once complete, the new traffic pattern will shift southbound I-275 traffic toward the 

outside travel lanes to allow crews the space to perform construction activities within the 

interstate’s median. This phase of construction will remain in place into 2025.  

Motorists are reminded to use caution while traveling through the work zone and should 

remain alert for construction workers. 

For more information on the I-275 capacity improvements project or to sign up to receive 

traffic alerts, please visit FDOTtampabay.com 
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